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May 18, 2022 
RE: Dasha Brown 

 
To: Prospective landlord 
 
Please be advised that _ Dasha Brown _ has been approved to participate in the COVID-19 
Rapid Re-housing program. As part of this initiative, the NJ Department of Community Affairs 
(DCA) will pay a 1 ½ month security deposit for an approved apartment. The program will also 
provide a housing assistance subsidy for up to 12 months. 
 
Once a unit is approved, DCA will provide you with a portions letter that identifies both the 
tenant’s and DCA’s portion. Please note that all payments, including the security deposit, will be 
processed as part of DCA’s monthly check run.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Sheri R. Malnak 

 
Sheri R. Malnak, Administrator 
Housing Assistance Programs 

 
 

 


